Please pass this bill, it is crucial to the success of my small business. | as many other estheticians, have been unfairly affected by
the changes to our scope of practice. Passing this bill will allow us to use safe equipment in our scope of practice, that we have
mastered and used on clientele for decades. It is imperative that you correct this injustice to Oregon estheticians. My ability to earn
income to provide for my family will be impacted if this is not passed. Pass HB 2970!



